Dear Parents and students,

Welcome back to your alma mater! Hoping you have had a relaxing and fruitful summer break.
The school will reopen on August 21, 2023 at 7.25 am.

Students will be required to wear summer uniforms.

Furthermore, the 1st Term Exam will start from August 28, 2023. Please ensure good preparation for the
same.

Kindly manage to pay your school dues up till August, 2023 for the issuance of Roll Number Slips, if not
already paid.

Regards,

Principal dps



